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Comments: Please drop proposed Rangeland Management Directives. Having commercial livestock grazing in

our National Forest Wilderness is not very wise.  Domestic cattle and sheep degrade water quality and soil,

spread invasive weeds, destroy riparian habitat and reduce forage for and displace the native wildlife. Just the

idea that they are allowed to at all is very unthinkable. We need to protect our rapidly disappearing native

wilderness areas for the species that are already imperiled. 


